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Council meeting of 21 January 2015 
 

 Motion on  
“Concerning about the problem of slow progress in vetting and approving 

funding applications for infrastructure projects” 
 
  Hon Abraham SHEK has given notice to move the attached motion 
on “Concerning about the problem of slow progress in vetting and approving 
funding applications for infrastructure projects” at the Council meeting 
of 7 January 2015.  Members have been informed vide LC Paper No. 
CB(3) 306/14-15 issued on 19 December 2014 that as the Council will, at its 
meeting of 7 January 2015, continue to deal with the two Members’ motions 
originally scheduled for 17 December 2014, Hon Abraham SHEK’s motion 
will stand over until the Council meeting of 21 January 2015.  The President 
has directed that Hon Abraham SHEK’s motion be printed in the terms 
in which it was handed in on the Agenda of the Council. 
 
2.  Members are invited to note that the deadline for giving 
notice of amendments to Hon Abraham SHEK’s motion is 30 December 
2014 (Tuesday). 
 
 
 

 (Thomas WONG) 
 for Clerk to the Legislative Council 

 
Encl. 



2015年 1月 21日的立法會會議  
石禮謙議員就  

“關注審批基建項目撥款申請進度緩慢的問題” 
動議的議案  

 
 

議案措辭  
 
 

自 2013-2014立法年度開始，立法會通過基建項目撥款申請進度緩
慢；若情況不能在短期內逆轉，勢必令基建工程延誤，繼而推高工

程成本及影響建造業和相關行業從業員的生計及行業的持續性，最

終窒礙香港經濟的長遠發展；就此，本會促請政府當局正視有關問

題，積極與本會共同尋求解決方案，以加快通過積壓及新的基建項

目的撥款申請。  
 
 
 
 

(Translation) 
 

Motion on 
“Concerning about the problem of slow progress in vetting and approving 

funding applications for infrastructure projects” 
to be moved by Hon Abraham SHEK 

at the Council meeting of 21 January 2015 
 
 

Wording of the Motion 
 
 
That, since the start of the 2013-2014 legislative session, the Legislative 
Council has been slow in approving funding applications for infrastructure 
projects; if the situation cannot be reversed in the near future, infrastructure 
works will definitely be delayed, thereby pushing up works costs and affecting 
the livelihood of practitioners of the construction industry and relevant 
industries as well as the industries’ sustainability, and eventually hindering 
Hong Kong’s long-term economic development; in this connection, this Council 
urges the Administration to face up to the problems concerned, and proactively 
join hands with this Council to seek solutions, so as to expedite the approval of 
outstanding and new funding applications for infrastructure projects. 
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